
RIO VISTA-MONTEZUMA CEMETERY DISTRICT 

MINUTES OF SPECIAL MEETING 
WEDNESDAY, MAY 4, 2022, 1:30 P.M. 

1016 HIGHWAY 12 
RIO VISTA, CA 94571 

 
Any member of the public may address the Board about any time on the agenda.  Please limit your comments to 5 minutes. 

 
 

Due to COVID-19 this meeting was held under the modified teleconferencing rules 
authorized by the Governor’s Executive Order N-29-20 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  
CALL MEETING TO ORDER/ROLL CALL 
Meeting was called to order at 1:30 P.M.  by Chairman Richard Dana;  Present: Jim Monahan, 
Trustee;  Becky Burch, Trustee; Jean Rubier, Trustee; Lana Cates, Trustee; Matt Melugin and 
Morgan Hodkins from Nevada Cemetery District and Joana Rodriguez, Manager.   
 
GREEN BURIAL  
Matt Melugin and Morgan Hodkins, who are from Nevada Cemetery District, gave a  
presentation to the Board on Green/Muslim Burials.  Matt provided the Board with a brief history 
on the Nevada Cemetery and process he went through to establish Green Burials in his District.  
He also mentioned the Green Burial Procedures that were established as well as pricing. Matt 
and Morgan both participated in answering questions and concerns that the Board had in 
regards to Green Burials.  The Board concluded by thanking Matt and Morgan 
for sharing their knowledge and experiences. 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
There being no further business to come before the board, the meeting was adjourned at  
2:30 P.M. 
 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
The presiding Director of the May 10,  2022 meeting hereby certifies that the above minutes 
were approved as read or corrected. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


